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1. (○) Mrs.

2. Katherine Dewey

3. Lake Forest Park

4. (○) Ballinger

5. Katedewey83@gmail.com

6. 11/14/2022

7. Sidewalks

8. Hello! I am a mother of 5 and all of my children are students in Shoreline schools. My children walk
to school along NE 200th St to either their bus stop to Shorecrest or to their school on the
Aldercrest Campus. There are at least 100 other children that use that street to walk to school or
various bus stops and a sidewalk is DESPERATELY needed to ensure the safety of our students. I will
send comments by our students via video to help ensure that the council votes in favor of safety for
our students.

9. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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